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All,
 
I did a final inspection at the above address yesterday. The inspection produced a small list of
corrections. The contractor said that based on his schedule he would probably need about 2 weeks
to complete the list. The plumbing portion also needs to be closed out, but I was told that the
inspector was just waiting for a picture so that should be closed out soon. In short; they should be
completed in a few weeks.
 
Regards,
 
Nathan Bruhn
Code Compliance Officer
Department of Safety and Inspections
City of Saint Paul
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
St. Paul, MN 55101
Phone: 651-266-9033
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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